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To Whom it May Concern at the Office of Fossil Energy, DOE;

     I have just learned that Peridae Energy has applied to export liquified natural gas that is
 sourced in the United States to unspecified foreign countries.
It is a fact that many foreign countries pay 2 to 4 times the price for natural gas than we pay
 here in the U.S. I am wondering how it could be in the best interest of the citizens of this
 country to compete with those export markets. Reason tells me that increased exports would
 force prices to rise domestically. 
     I understand that natural gas produces both CO2 and methane emissions during its
 transportation and extraction as well as when it is burned.This is bad news considering the
 climate crisis that we are facing. Our planet does not need more methane emissions which are
 over 80 times more potent than CO2 in inducing global climate change. Please consider the
 public good and protect our economic well-being, protect our planet from the effects of
 burning more fossil fuels, and protect the health and futures of our citizens and children.
 Protect us by rejecting this export request. 
     I see that this application was filed in late October of 2014, and yet I have just learned of it
 today. I suspect there are many more citizens who would like to comment so I urgently
 request an extension of the comment period so that other concerned members of the public
 may speak their minds on this subject.    

Respectfully,      Amy Pulley
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